
Honorable Judiciary Committee Members,  
  
I do not believe that SB 941 to be a gun control bill, instead it must be considered 
common-sense legislation. Why would one be able to buy a gun from a gun show, or a 
private sale, and not have to go through the same procedures as buying through a retail 
outlet? It is a matter of fair business practices. 
  
I do not have any affiliation with the retail business. I have hunted all over the west in 
my youth, but do not presently own any guns. Do not allow yourselves to be intimidated 
by the cries of the NRA and it's spin-offs, of violation of the Second Amendment rights. 
Compare this issue to owning a car; we require registration, and restrict driving of those 
who may create a danger to the public. The vast majority of Oregonians want fairness in 
business, and sensible gun ownership. 
  
Thank you for your consideration,     
L. M. "Chad" Chadwick 
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